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Funding available for Youth Week activities 
 
 
 
Local youth services and community groups are invited to express their interest in partnership 
funding for next year’s NSW Youth Week events and activities. 
 
Council is looking for innovative projects that engage and involve young people (aged 12-24 years) 
in the Camden LGA during the week of 13-22 April 2018. 
 
“Youth Week is the largest celebration of young people across the state and earlier this year, more 
than 2300 young people participated in local youth week activities,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“We are proud to support youth initiatives and collaborate with community organisations and 
individuals to offer a diverse range of events and programs again next year,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
With the support of the NSW State Government, Council is offering up to $750 to be matched 
dollar for dollar or in-kind by the organisation. 
 
Applications will close Friday 8 December and are available on Council’s website, 
www.camden.nsw.gov.au.  
 
 
 

 

 

ENDS 

mailto:caitlin.lewis@camden.nsw.gov.au
http://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/

